
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Public Works     Analyst:   Jim Martin 
ECAF:    2021-0217 
Proposal:  Mot. 21-167     Date:    April 29, 2021 
 
Consideration:  
Appointing Dale Kolbe to the Noxious Weed Control Board, for a four-year term to expire 
on December 31, 2024. 
 
Background   

RCW 17.10 governs Noxious Weed Control Boards, consisting of five voting members and 
one non-voting member.  Each voting member represents one of five Snohomish County 
Noxious Weed Board Districts.   

Dale Kolbe is a resident of Snohomish and would represent Board District 5.  Ms. Kolbe 
was a Habitat Steward for Snohomish County Parks between 2001 and 2020, and has 
worked as a seasonal employee for the Noxious Weed Board.  Ms. Kolbe has a long-term 
commitment to conservation and noxious weed control.  The proposed term would be for 
four years, and would expire December 31, 2024. 

Current Proposal  

The motion under consideration would confirm the appointment of Dale Kolbe to the 
Noxious Weed Control Board, with a term to expire December 31, 2024. 

Duration:  Through December 31, 2024. 

Fiscal Implications: N/A   

2021 Budget:   

N/A 

Future Budget Impacts:  None.  

Handling:  NORMAL 

Approved-as-to-form:  N/A. 

Risk Management:  N/A. 

Executive Recommendation:  APPROVE.   

Attachments:  See ECAF packet.   

Amendments:  NONE.  
  
Request:  Move to GLS on May 12th for consideration.   


